
 

Consultation Response Form. 

The Governing Bodies of Savile Town CE (C) Infant and Nursery School and Thornhill Lees CE (VC) Infant and Nursery 
School are proposing that from October 1st 2018 they form a federation as described in the documentation 
accompanying this form. We now wish to consult with you and gather your views. Please return this form by 9am 
on Friday 20th July 2018. 

Do you support the proposed federation of Savile Town CE (C) Infant and Nursery School and Thornhill Lees CE 
(VC) Infant and Nursery School? (please tick one) 

□ Yes  □ No □ Don’t know 
Can you tell us why you have decided that? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please complete the following information to help us analyse the responses 

 
□ I am a parent/carer 

 
 

 
□ I am a staff member 
 

 
□ I am a local resident 

My child attends: 
 

□ Savile Town CE (C) I & N 
School 

□ Thornhill Lees CE (VC) I & N 
School 

□ Neither school 
 

 
□ I am a governor 

 
□ I am a representative of 

Kirklees Council  
□ I am a representative of a 

union with members 
working in either schools 

I have a question about the proposed federation that I would like answering 
(We will post answers to these on the school website as they are received) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you require a personal response please add your contact details here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


